
 

From: Pouria Lotfi 
To: Toronto East York Community Council 
Cc: Lia Brewer 
Subject: RE: Liquor License tempory extensions for Cafe Pamenar, 307 Augusta Ave, 
Date: Monday, June 29, 2015 2:04:21 PM 

Hi Ros,
 

Here are the revised times
 

I would like to apply for a temporary liquor license for my back patio for the following dates:
 

July 17-31 Pan Am Games and Pedestrian Sundays in Kensington Market. 11am to 2am

 daily 

August 1-14, for Parapan am games. 11am to 2am daily 

August 21-September 4, Jamenar music fest. 11am to 2am daily 

September 5-19, for a local craft beer and cider festival. 11am to 2am daily 

Thanks, 
Pouria 

On Jun 29, 2015 12:59 PM, "Toronto East York Community Council" <teycc@toronto.ca>
 wrote: 

Dear Ms. Lotfi, 

Before this item can be submitted to City Council for consideration at its meeting next week, we
 need the start and end times for each event. 

As the City Council agenda is closing tomorrow, if would be appreciated if you could resubmit
 your letter with the times added as a matter of urgency. 

Thanks, 

Rosalind Dyers 

Committee Administrator 

Toronto and East York Community Council 

416-392-8018 

From: Pouria Lotfi [mailto: ] 
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2015 12:15 PM 
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To: Toronto East York Community Council 
Subject: Liquor License tempory extensions for Cafe Pamenar, 307 Augusta Ave, 

Dear Sir/Madame, 

I would like to apply for a temporary liquor license for my back patio for the following
 dates: 

July 17-31 Pan Am Games and Pedestrian Sundays in Kensington Market 

August 1-14, for Parapan am games 

August 21-September 4, Jamenar music fest 

September 5-19, for a local craft beer and cider festival. 

I believe that Councillor Cressy would be alright with these extensions and I have cc’d his
 office in this email. 

Please find a copy of the plans attached. The proposed area is the back patio (in the drawing
 it is the bottom 45’ on the ground floor). 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me by email or phone at . 

Regards, 

Pouria Lotfi 

www.flickr.com/photos/pouryar 
Skype: Pouria L 
msn:  

http://www.flickr.com/photos/pouryar



